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Residents Encouraged to Provide Input on the 18 Publicly Submitted Draft 
Redistricting Maps at Third Public Hearing on December 14, 2021  

 
Orange, CA – The Orange City Council will consider publicly submitted draft redistricting 

maps at its third redistricting hearing on December 14, 2021 at 7:00 pm. The hearing 

takes place at the City of Orange City Council Chambers located at 300 E. Chapman 

Avenue, Orange, CA 92866. 

 

Residents are encouraged to review submitted draft maps and provide feedback prior to the 

meeting, or during public comment at the public hearing on December 14, 2021. Online 

feedback regarding draft maps may be submitted via the redistricting website 

(https://orangedistricts.org/contact/) via email at cminfo@cityoforange.org, or by phone at     

(714) 744-2222.  A total of 18 draft map submissions are posted on the City’s redistricting 

website at https://orangedistricts.org/draft-maps/.  

 

All public input provided will be considered by the City Council during its deliberations. 

Public meeting materials, virtual meeting links, past meeting recordings, and additional 

redistricting resources can also be accessed through the City of Orange’s redistricting 

website at OrangeDistricts.org. 
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